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Development Applications U nit 
Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht 

14 August 2014 Reg. No. WO256-02 

Re: Notice in accordance with Article 34 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. in respect of an 
application for a review of a waste licence bv Lennon Quarries Limited for a facility a t  Tallanh, Belmullet, Countv 
Mavo. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

In accordance with Article 34 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, the Agency hereby notifies you of 
i ts decision to  grant a revised waste licence subject to  conditions to Lennon Quarries Limited in respect of a facility a t  
Tallagh, Belmullet, County Mayo. 

Please find accompanying a copy of the Agency’s decision. 

All documentation relating to  the application is available for inspection on the Agency’s website at www.epa.ie, 
including information on public participation and judicial review processes. 

Please use the register number of the waste licence, WO256-02, in any future communication in respect of  
same. Please address correspondence to the Office of Environmental Enforcement, Environmental Protection 
Agency, P.O. 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford. 
Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Grainne Oglesby 
Programme Officer 
Office of  Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 
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